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QSuper 

 

QS1QW: The details of the date and location of your Annual General Meeting for 
the past five years, and whether fund members were invited to attend. 

Answer: As the QSuper Board is not a listed company, there has been no 
requirement for an Annual General Meeting.  

In line with the recently passed legislation, The Treasury Laws Amendment 
(Improving Accountability and Member Outcomes in Superannuation 
Measures No. 1) Bill 2019, QSuper will be required to hold an Annual 
Members’ Meeting (AMM) in the future.  

QSuper has established a Working Group to implement the AMMs 
requirements, including the requirement to hold an AMM within nine 
months after the end of each income year. It is proposed that the first 
AMM will be held by the end of 2020.  

QSuper, however, holds a significant number of member information 
seminars through the State of Queensland each year, where Senior 
Executives and Investment professionals are in attendance to answer any 
questions from the audience – As per the answer to Question QS2QW. 

 


